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3 December 2021 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reindeer Run – Overgate Hospice 

 

On Thursday 16 December, all pupils will be taking part in our ‘Reindeer Run’ to raise much needed funds 

for Overgate Hospice. Each class will be walking or running around the playground for 15 minutes. By taking 

part, your child will be joining thousands of other young people across the country to have fun, challenge 

themselves and raise money for charity.  

 

Each child will be provided with their very own antlers and reindeer nose to wear during the run. These can 

also be taken home at the end of the day. There will even be a surprise Santa running throughout the day!  

 

Your child will be provided with a sponsorship form and a money bag to collect any sponsorship money. Your 

child can ask friends and family to sponsor the run and they can donate any amount they would like.  Any 

money that can be donated will be greatly appreciated.  

 

Money buckets will be with members of staff on the playground gates from Monday 13 December to Thursday 

16 December. Please use the money bags provided and do not bring into the academy before the dates 

above. The money will then be counted on the last day of term and the final figure included in the Christmas 

newsletter.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr O Grant-Roberts 

Principal 

 

 


